
 

 

 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Free School Meals Provision 

Thank you to all of you who have come in to school to collect your food voucher today. I have 
now received confirmation from the LA regarding this provision during what would have been 
the Easter holidays.  

In normal circumstances the school would not be expected to provide free school meals during 
holidays and therefore the next school vouchers will be available on Tuesday 14th April between 
10am and 12 noon (this is also due to Bank Holiday Monday  where schools will be closed). 

Any questions, please contact the school office which is open daily between 9am and 3.15pm.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 


